
NOTICE

The Belmont Board of Selectmen will hold a Public Hearing in accordance with RSA
31:95-b on Wednesday, September 6, 2023, beginning at 10:00 a.m. in the Tioga Meeting
Room at the Belmont Mill to accept an Office of Highway Safety Grant in the amount of
$15,378.47 from the NH Department of Safety.


